From: Clerk Cobourg

To: Krystal Christopher
Subject: Re: Treatment Facility
Date: November 30, 2020 3:10:44 PM

From: tan Mickelvey I

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 2:37 PM
To: Clerk Cobourg
Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Treatment Facility

To whom it may concern,
Could your please publish my comments at the public meeting tonight regarding the
rehabilitation treatment facility?

| would like it to be known that | fully support the idea of a treatment facility for people living
with addiction at the old Woodlawn inn.

People that are living with addiction are suffering, if they are willing to seek treatment they
want to make a positive change. If the town of Cobourg opposes a treatment facility, they are
denying people the opportunity to make that positive change in their lives.

| have seen the benefits of a treatment facility from friends that have gone through
treatment.

Not only would the town be supporting people that need help but the town would benefit
from this as well. A facility like this would create jobs and generate income.

Thank you,
lan McKelvey
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